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Tickets 

Summer Production 2022 

Robin and the Sherwood Hoodies 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Our Summer Production of ‘Robin and the Sherwood Hoodies’ is fast approaching and our students are practising 

hard.  Tickets are now on sale for both performances of the show: Wednesday 13th July and Thursday 14th July.  The 

cost of the tickets will be £2. All funds raised will go towards the costs of running future productions. Please make 

sure to pay for your tickets on Parent Pay and then collect them at the school office. If you do not have Parent Pay 

and need some assistance in setting it up, please feel free to come to the office for support.   

Tickets will be issued on a first come, first served basis, so make sure to book your tickets as soon as possible.  Please 

note however that there are no seat numbers on tickets, so you can choose your seats when arriving for the 

performance.  Doors will open at 6pm with the show starting at 6.30pm.  Participating pupils may be dropped off 

from 6pm.  Tea and coffee will be served as you arrive, and refreshments will be sold by our PTA.   

We look forward to seeing you at our production. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs C. Cope 
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